
 Albion Park Rail bypass 

 July 2019 

 

Night work at the intersection of Woollybutt Drive, Nehme Avenue and 

Princes Highway, Albion Park Rail 

We will be carrying out essential night work to identify services at the intersection of Woollybutt 

Drive, Nehme Avenue and Princes Highway, Albion Park Rail.  

Work is required outside normal project hours for the safety of road users and workers and to 

avoid extended traffic delays during the day. 

  

There may be some noise associated with this work and 

we will make every effort to minimise disruption by 

scheduling noisier activities earlier in the night, and 

positioning equipment and lighting away from properties 

where possible. Residents will have access to their 

driveways at all times.  



  

 

 

 

Location of night work 

  

 

 

Traffic changes 

For the safety of road users and our workers, 

traffic control will be in place to ensure the 

work zone is safe.  

This may include partial lane closures, 

temporary detours, stop/slow traffic 

conditions and a reduced speed of 40km/h.  

Please keep to sign posted speed limits and 

follow the direction of traffic controllers. 

For the latest traffic updates call 132 701, 

visit livetraffic.com, or download the Live 

Traffic App. 


